
GlaxoSmithKline: Auditor change behind delayed financial statements 

GlaxoSmithKline said it could not release its financial statements for the past three quarters due 
to a change in auditors. The company posted EGP 60.16 million in profits in H1 2018 compared 
to EGP 103.86 million in the same period in 2017.    

 


